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Americans United for Life Names Arizona its ‘2013 Pro-Life All Star” 

 Group Lists Arizona among Top 5 Pro Life States Nationwide 
 

 PHOENIX – Governor Jan Brewer today celebrated the news that Americans United for Life (AUL) has 
named Arizona its “2013 Pro-Life All Star.” AUL also ranked Arizona the nation’s 5th most pro-life state, based 
on regulations in place here that protect women and the unborn.  
 
 “As a proud and passionate champion of pro-life legislation, I am truly elated and honored by this 
announcement,” said Governor Brewer. “I thank AUL for this recognition, and I vow to continue to support 
policies that safeguard Arizona women, families and, of course, our most vulnerable population – the unborn.”  
 
 AUL is a pro-life organization dedicated to the passage of life-affirming legislation. Every year, the 
group awards each state a ranking based on its efforts to endorse and enact measures that protect the unborn, 
women and families. This year, AUL selected Arizona as the Nation’s Top “All Star” for its significant pro-life 
successes in 2012. These successes are the reason Arizona climbed 9 spots in AUL’s rankings between 2011 
and 2012. 
 
 Last year, Arizona enacted the Mother’s Health and Safety Act – legislation that bars abortions after 20 
weeks of pregnancy due to increased risks to the mother and the likelihood the unborn will feel pain. The State 
also passed a measure to ensure women considering an abortion receive critical information about their 
decision – including the opportunity to view an ultrasound and listen to their child’s heartbeat. Finally, in May, 
Governor Brewer signed into law the Whole Woman’s Health Priority Act to ensure taxpayer dollars are not 
used to fund abortion providers, whether directly or indirectly.  
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